
2015 General Election 
SPECIAL MEETING 

Meet the 
Candidates 

Conservative  Green Party  Labour  Liberal Democrats  UKIP 
 

All the parliamentary candidates for the South East 
Cambridgeshire constituency have been invited to participate.  

 
The meeting will be moderated by the Rector, the Revd Alice 

Goodman. Following short individual presentations by each 
candidate, there will be time for questions and answers. To 
help plan a balanced meeting, questions should preferably 
be submitted in advance, in writing, to the email address 

below, although you will be asked to present your question in 
person. Additional questions from the floor may be allowed at 

the discretion of the moderator. 
 

Friday 17 April at 7.30pm 
 in St Vigor’s Church, Fulbourn 

 

This meeting has been arranged by Fulbourn Forum for community action, in 
association with the Rector, as part of its community support programme. 

For more information or to submit a question please contact: 
fulbournforum@gmail.com / 01223 880284 

mailto:fulbournforum@gmail.com

